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FEB 2 61966

Duke Power Company
vATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Productior. Department
J422 South Church Street

Charlotte, NC 28242

Gent 7emen:

SUBJECT: REPORT !!05. 50-413/86-09 AND 50-414/86-06

On January 13-17 and 23-31,1986, NRC inspected activities authorized by NPC
Operating License No. NPF-35 and Construction Permit No. CP?R-117 for your
Catawba facility. At the conclusion of the inspection, the findings were
discussed with those members of your staff identified in the enclosed inspection
report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. k'ithin these
areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, interv'ews with personnel, and observation of , activities
in pro 5ress.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were identified.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.
]

Sincerely,

I

Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 3
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure:
Inspection Report Nos. 50-413/86-09

and 50-414/86-06

cc w/ encl:
J. L. Dick, Vice President - Construction
4. W. Hampton, Station Manager

bec w/ encl:
X. N. Jabbour, NRRt
Document Control Desk
State of South Carolina pJIRC Pesident Inspector o
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